
Information COVID -19 (21)
To the IST community,

Taking into account the content of the statement that the Prime Minister has just communicated, the 
terms under which the new state of emergency will be implemented will come into force at 00 hours on 
Friday, January the 15th, 2021.

Thus, during tomorrow, and after the analysis of the Diploma of the Council of Ministers that regulates this 
state of emergency, the School will be informed of any changes of its activities that may occur.

Stay protected, stay healthy!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico, 
contact us by email.

COVID19_IST_informacoes@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


